
 

 

 

 

October 28, 2015 

To the Editor: 

 

Our study titled “Bicuspid Aortic Valve Hemodynamics Does Not Promote Remodeling in 

Porcine Aortic Wall Concavity” (ESPS manuscript #22768) submitted to the World Journal of 

Cardiology was conducted on porcine valve aortas obtained from a local abattoir.  

 

Therefore, we (the authors) attest that no human or animal subjects were used in our experiments. As 

a result, the study did not require: 

- ethics approval 

- approval from the institutional animal care and use committee 

- animal care and use statement 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Philippe Sucosky, PhD 

Wright State University 

Department of Mechanical & Materials Engineering 

3640 Colonel Glenn Highway 

257 Russ Engineering Center 

Dayton, OH 45435 (USA) 

philippe.sucosky@wright.edu 

Office: (937) 775-4650 
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